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Dear  

 

Official Information Act 

 

I am responding on behalf of Te Whatu Ora – Taranaki to your OIA request of 17 June 2022 that was 

transferred from the Ministry of Health; you have requested the following information: 

 

The number of front-line medical staff including nurses, doctors and all hospital staff that the 

Ministry has in circulation who are currently working and knowingly have Covid-19 by the Ministry 

for the months of Jan, Feb, March, April, May 2022. 

 

Te Whatu Ora – Taranaki can confirm that this number is zero. 

 

Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the 

Te Whatu Ora – Taranaki website no less than one week after the response has been provided to 

you.  Any personal or identifying information will be redacted from any response published online.  

Te Whatu Ora – Taranaki will endeavour to resolve any concerns you should raise but, subject to 

any legal grounds for withholding, ultimately reserves the right to publish any information. 

 

I trust this information answers your OIA request. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Joanie Sims 

GM People & Capability 

Taranaki 

 

 


